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Dear Saddle Creek Homeowner: 

 

We are pleased to announce that BRIDEN Management has been hired to oversee 

the accounting and maintenance operations of the Saddle Creek Subdivision.  This 

will be effective as of April 1, 2017.  BRIDEN is a small hands-on subdivision 

management company based in South Lyon that has partnered with several local 

subdivision associations to assist with the management of their communities.   

 

From this date forward please mail (and make payable) all future payments to: 

 

Saddle Creek Association 

P.O. Box 732 

South Lyon, MI 48178 

 

*Payment coupons are available upon request, just e-mail us your name and 

address and put “Coupon Booklet” in the subject header. 

 

 

Please feel free to contact BRIDEN Management with any questions, comments, 

or concerns at 248-921-3909, or e-mail us at bridenmanagement@aol.com.   Our 

contact information can also be found on our website: www.bridenmgt.com.  We 

look forward to working with your community. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Dennis Nagy 

BRIDEN Management 

 

mailto:bridenmanagement@aol.com
http://www.bridenmgt.com/
mailto:bridenmanagement@aol.com
http://www.bridenmgt.com/

